Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the

House Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care:

My name is Jessica Feinsmith | am a LPC.

| am a therapist in the Ashland area of Oregon and have been practicing for 5 years.

| am writing this letter in support of HB2029.

Insurance audits are abusive and unfair and limit access to care to the people of Oregon.
Please help stop this practice and support the intense, meaningful work that therapists and
counselors do.

Thank you for supporting this bill.

Sincerely,

Jessica Feinsmith



